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Bylaws Ad hoc Committee 
 

Faculty Senate Container Reorganization Update 
 

 
During the October 15, 2010 meeting the senate voted to research the idea of reorganizing the 
current container structure. A Bylaws ad-hoc committee was formed to discuss the possibilities. 
Data was collected and ideas were explored. However, no definitive decisions were made. 
 
At this time, the committee is recommending to table the topic because of the current budget 
situation. Members of faculty senate, GBC staff, and the ad-hoc committee are extremely busy 
at this time and all energy is being focused on resolving the budgetary constraints.  
 
If necessary, the committee will be reestablished in fall 2011 to continue with their research.  
 
 


